
NDIA are not adhering to the COAG agreement (especially Health) even when it is presented 
to them. This is AGREED by governments. Numerous examples of "its health" when it is 
about functional capacity not the illness. if there are grey areas (mostly it is black and white) 
then it needs to go back to COAG to sort the anomalies. NDIA (and states) MUST be made 
accountable for their denial of the obvious responsibility. There is a COAG clause there must 
be NO GAPS. 5. "The NDIS and the health system will work together at the local level to 
plan and coordinate streamlined care for individuals requiring both health and disability 
services recognising that both inputs may be required at the same time or that there is a need 
to ensure a smooth transition from one to the other." In reality they do nothing just wash their 
hands. We have been to AAT hearings twice. Time consuming and very stressful. NDIA hold 
off their clear responsibility until the hearing thus saving money - hence their surplus. No 
doubt we will be at AAT again costing much in legals. What can be done to stop this 
torturous adversarial fight that causes harm to vulnerable people. 
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